
Temple 250 Anniversary Fund Advisory Committee 
Minutes for Meeting held on April 26, 2021 
 
The Temple 250th Anniversary Fund Advisory Committee held a meeting on Tuesday,  
April 26, 2021.  The meeting was classified as an Emergency meeting due to the need to respond to a 
request from Gail Cromwell if the Anniversary Advisory Committee would to support a document that 
will be submitted to the Select Board. This document defines guidelines to be used when filling vacant 
board positions.  Our meeting was held in person on the picnic bench at the Town Library.  The meeting 
was called to order at 3:05PM.  Christine, Vince and Julie were all in attendance.   

We reviewed the process document.  Although we were not in complete agreement on what should be 
in the process document we all felt that the process could be improved.  So we voted in the affirmative 
to add our committee name in support. The document will be submitted to the Select Board for further 
discussion. 

I am adding a reminder in these minutes for our next meeting.  We forgot to review and approve the 
draft minutes from our last meeting in September. We should make sure that we do this at our next 
meeting.    

Our next meeting has not been scheduled.  

Meeting was adjourned at 4:00 PM.  

Submitted by: Vince Mamone 


